The Chair of Ukrainian Studies Foundation of Toronto, Canada
is the sponsor of the Canada-Ukraine Parliamentary Program
for undergraduate university students from Ukraine.

ABOUT THE
CANADA-UKRAINE PARLIAMENTARY
PROGRAM

In 1991, to mark Ukraine's independence as well as Canada's celebration of the
Centennial of Ukrainian group immigration to Canada, the Chair of Ukrainian
Studies Foundation, in cooperation with the Speaker of the House of Commons,
Members of Parliament and Ukraine's universities, established the Canada-Ukraine
Parliamentary Program.

CUPP allows Ukrainian Students the opportunity to work and study in the
Canadian Parliament, and gain experience from which generations of Canadian,
American and West European students have benefited.

On the basis of academic excellence, knowledge of the English or French and
Ukrainian languages, and an interest in parliamentary democracy, undergraduate
university students from Ukraine compete for CUPP scholarships.

It is hoped that the Canada-Ukraine Parliamentary Program will contribute to the
education of Ukraine's future leaders.

The Chair of Ukrainian Studies Foundation is nationally incorporated as a Registered Charity.
Donations to support the Foundation’s scholarship programs are tax deductible.
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